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Notice
14.05.2025

This is to inform all students of B.Com Semester VI that the Internal Examination originally

scheduled for 24™ May 2025 has been rescheduled to 26" May 2025. The examination will
be held at 12:30 PM.

All concerned students are requested to take note of the change.

Dr. Nabanita Chakravarti
Principal
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